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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners  

 

FROM:  Jason E. Brown 

   County Administrator 

 

DATE:  March 15, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Letter of Support Florida Goodwill Association/Gulfstream Goodwill 

Industries 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Gulfstream Goodwill Industries has requested a letter of support from the Indian River County 

Board of County Commission to assist in their annual funding allocation request from the state 

legislature. Goodwill Industries primary mission is to provide assistance to persons with 

disabilities and other barriers to employment to become self-sufficient working members of our 

community. 

 

Staff recommends the Board approve providing Goodwill Industries with a letter of support. 

 

 

Attachments: 

 

Gulfstream Goodwill Industries Letter Requesting Support 

Draft Letter of Support 

 

 
 

    Office of the 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY  

ADMINISTRATOR 
 


